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June 10, 1977

SUPA Officers and Trustees

Reger Ditzel of Iowa State has reduced to type­
.lritten form the comments he prepared for the SUPA
meeting with regard to the Case Western Reserve
Conference. A copy is enclosed for your information
and reference.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond J. Woodrow
President
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Enclosures

cc: Roger Ditzel


